HB 950 -- DRIVER'S LICENSE REQUIREMENTS
SPONSOR: Davidson

This bill prohibits the Department of Revenue from requiring an
applicant for a non-REAL ID compliant driver's license or
nondriver's license to provide a Social Security number or be
photographed. 1Instead of being photographed, an applicant may
provide an alternative photograph or digital image provided that
the photograph or image meets criteria specified in the bill.



